
Castle Hill St Philip’s Primary School  
PE and Sport Grant Overview 

 
What is PE and Sport Premium? 
 
The government provides funding to improve physical education (PE) and sport in 
primary schools.  Each school receives approximately £8000 each year.  This funding 
is ring-fenced and therefore can only be spent on the provision of PE and sport. 
 
For 2015 - 2016 Castle Hill received £8825 which was spent on: 
 

• Further CPD and staff training 

• Continued provision of after school clubs 

• The introduction of  a wider range of after school clubs e.g. Golf and Dodge Ball 

• Competing in internal and external competitions 

• High quality PE coaching from professional companies 

• Longer and more targeted swimming lessons for KS2 

The impact of this has been: 
 

• Higher quality of provision in P.E 

• Pupils having access to a wider range of after school clubs 

• Opportunities to try new sports and activities 

• Children competing in even more inter-school competitions  

• Children are generally more physically active  

For 2016 - 2017 Castle Hill will receive approximately £8000 plus £5 per pupil. 
This will be spent on: 
 

• Further CPD and staff training for new teachers 

• Continued provision of a range of  after school clubs 

• Competing in internal and external  competitions 

• High quality coaching from professional companies  

• Swimming lessons for KS2 children who cannot swim 25 metres 

• Introduction of  ‘The Daily Mile’ – an initiative to increase daily physical activity 

• Developing an understanding of healthy eating and exercise and how these impact 

on well-being 

• Visit to and membership of Wigan Youth Zone for all KS2 children to increase 

participation in out of school activities 


